
34 Calliope Street, Guildford 2161 

Telephone :  9632 5468 

Fax : 96321495 

Website: http://www.stpatsguildford.catholic.edu.au/ 

Dear Parents 

Term 4 is always a very busy time in any school. At St Patrick’s we have 

some major evens which you can put into your calendar.  

• Tuesday 25th October the Sacrament of Confirmation will be 

           celebrated at St. Patrick’s at 7pm.  

• Wednesday 26th October Parent Group Meeting at 7pm in the 

Staff room. All parents are very welcome.  

• Friday 4th November is a Pupil Free Day  

• Friday 2nd December—Primary Swimming Carnival at Merrylands 

• Wednesday 14th December—Year 6 Graduation at 6pm 

• Friday 16th December—Last day of school.  

 

While 2017 is still more than 2 months away, preparation for the new school 

year has already begun. Soon, teachers will be meeting to organise classes 

for next year. Teachers spend a lot of time trying to give every child the best 

learning environment in which to learn. Consideration is given to balancing 

social, academic and behavioural needs so that all classes are equal. As is 

our policy, if you have any reason for your child not to be placed in the 

same class as another student I ask you to let me know, in  

writing, stating your reason. While every request will be given                

consideration, please understand that it may not be possible to  accommo-

date all requests.  

 

Finally, if your child will be leaving St Patrick’s school (other than our Year 

6 children), please let the office know as soon as possible. We have a long 

list of families wanting to enrol their children in our school and, with very 

limited vacancies, it is not always possible to accept their enrolments. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Philip Mahony 

Principal 
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 FROM THE SPORT COORDINATOR 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

Our school swimming carnival will be held for children Years Three to Six on Friday 2nd DECEMBER, 

2016 at Merrylands Pools.  

 

The students will be able to compete in 50m, 25m and novelty events depending on their confidence and 

ability. It is highly recommended that you take time to sit and discuss with your child which events are 

appropriate as we will be using the 50m pool for those students who are competent squad swimmers and 

wish to compete for a spot in the 2017 Zone Swimming Carnival.  

Due to costing of buses, we are allowing parents to transport their children to the pool. In order to book 

the buses and organise the day, a note was sent home for parents to complete the information and return 

to their child's class teacher. Due back by Friday 28th October 2016. A copy of this note as well as the St 

Patrick’s Short Course Swimming Carnival 2016 Entry Form is attached with this Newsletter. 

 

Students will be able to go home with parents at the conclusion of the day. Awards will be given out at 

the final assembly for the year. 

2017 PARRAMATTA DIOCESAN TEAM SPORT TRIALS  

Any Primary students enrolled in Parramatta Diocesan Schools in Year 5 and 6 in 2017 are invited to par-

ticipate in the Parramatta Diocesan Team Sport Trials during Term Four of 2016 (Summer Sports - Bas-

ketball, Cricket, Softball & Tennis) and Term One/Two in 2017 (Winter Sports - AFL, Football, Hockey, 

Netball, Rugby League, Rugby Union & Touch).  

 

It is important to note that these trials are generally for those children who display an above average abil-

ity and/or have representative experience in their chosen sport. While teams are open in age it is strongly 

recommended that only children of a representative standard in Years 5 & 6 in 2017 be invited to attend. 

 

Parramatta Diocesan trials in 2017 will be held in the following sports: 

*AFL (boys), Diving (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Football (B&G), Golf (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Netball 

(girls), Rugby League (11yrs & Opens), Rugby Union (boys), & Touch(B&G). 

 

To be eligible for selection for these trials an Online Team Registration Form must be completed that can 

be accessed via the website www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au.This online form is an EXPRESSION 

OF INTEREST for the 2017 Parramatta Diocesan Primary Sport Team trials. You may complete this form 

to attend a selection trial or if you have been selected in a representative squad or team. One form is to be 

completed per child, per individual sport. Each sport has its own criteria therefore, it is imperative that the 

correct form is completed. 

 

Please note that your online registration is an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ONLY and MUST be  

approved by your child's school. In order for your child to attend the nominated trial or event this may 

come down to the discretion of your school as to who is selected to attend the trial. In some sports only 2 

students per school can be nominated. Please complete all fields and especially “Representative Experi-

ence”. 

 

Please ensure that the SUBMIT button has been pressed upon completing the form and notification email 

will be sent to the parent/guardian listed on the form confirming this expression of interest has been re-

ceived. 

 

Your child’s school will notify you one week prior to the trial date if your child is to attend to the Parra-

matta Diocesan trial for their selected sport by providing a trial information sheet. 

 

Under no circumstances will a child be eligible to trial if the Online Registration Form has not been com-

pleted and approved by the school by the closing date. 

 

Please contact Mrs Chatten for any further information. 



 

Diocesan Mission Mass 

 

On the 14th of October, the Year Six SRC leader, School Captains, Vice Captains and Pastoral Leaders 

went to a Mass at St Patrick's Cathedral in Parramatta. It was a very special experience in which we all 

enjoyed. The Mass was meant to be lead by Bishop Vincent Long Van Nguyen, however, since he 

couldn’t make it due to a Bishops conference, it was lead by Father Paul. We had a special job in greeting 

and giving out the mass booklets. There were displays from many Primary and High Schools showcasing 

what they do to raise awareness and money for various causes. After the Mass a representative from 

Catholic Mission spoke about their latest cause of raising awareness and resources to help in Cambodia. 

She spoke about Sr Eulie and the Daughters of Charity who have initiated the mobile Tuk Tuk program to 

provide mobile education and a meal  to children in the remote villages of Cambodia. 

 

During our experience we learnt a lot and how important it is to have an education. We also learnt that 

although we are young, we can make a difference! 

 

By Olivia Budini and Virginia Hechme ( Pastoral Leaders)  

     



MASSES 

Parents and Friends are welcome to attend Mass with the Parish and school this term: 

 

Week 3 

Wednesday 26th October 

9am Year 1 Mass 

Theme: The Poor 

Week 4 

Wednesday 2nd November 

9am Whole School Mass 

All Souls 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES 

 

This Term the Whole School Assemblies will be held on: 

♦ Monday 31st October 2pm in the Hall 

♦ Monday 21st November 2pm in the Hall 
 

YEAR 3 EXCURSION—SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK 

 

Just a reminder  the above excursion is on Monday 31st October. Permission slips should be back at 

school by this Friday 21st October. Thank you. 

 

CONFIRMATION 

Please keep in your prayers the children who will be receiving the last Sacrament of Initiation,  

Confirmation on Tuesday 25th October at 7pm. Parents and friends are welcome to attend the mass at our 
parish. 

FEAST DAYS 
 

28th October- Sts Simon and Jude 

1st November- All Saints 

2nd November- All Soul’s Day 

3rd November - St Martin de Porres 

4th November - St Charles Borromeo 

Yours in Christ 
Wardeh Khoury 



















19th	October,	2016	

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST PATRICK’S SHORT COURSE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 2016  	
	

Dear Parents,	

Our school swimming carnival will be held for children Years Three to Six on 	

	

Date:              Friday 2nd DECEMBER, 2016	

Venue:           Merrylands Pools. 	

	

The students will be able to compete in 50m, 25m and novelty events depending on their confidence and 

ability. It is highly recommended that you take time to sit and discuss with your child which events are 

appropriate as we will be using the 50m pool for those students who are competent squad swimmers and 

wish to compete for a spot in the 2017 Zone Carnival. Entry notes attached.	

	

Due to the cost of the transport, we are allowing parents to transport their children to the pool by car. 

Buses will be available for students who are unable to be driven on the day. Due to the organisation of 

this, we are asking for information from parents as to the travel arrangements of the students.	

	

Please fill out the information below and return to the class teacher by Friday  28th October, 2016 

(Term 4 Week 3).  

	

✂--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
 

Student Name:        Class:   	

 

Please tick the appropriate information for your child’s transportation on the 2nd December for the St 

Patrick’s Swimming Carnival to Merrylands Pool. 

	

My child will be  

� My child will be attending the swimming carnival on the 2nd December. 

� My child will not be attending the swimming carnival on the 2nd December. 

 

� Travelling by bus, with the school, to the pool in the morning. 

� Returning to school, by bus, at the conclusion of the carnival.  

 

� Travelling by car with a parent or guardian to the pool in the morning by 9:30am. 

� Going home from the pool with a parent/guardian at the conclusion of the carnival. 

� Going home from the pool with another adult at the conclusion of the carnival. 

Name:         

	

	

Parent’s Signature:         

 



ST PATRICK’S SHORT COURSE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 2016 

Entry Form 

 

Child’s Name:        

Class:          

Date of  Birth:         
 

Championship Categories (Male/Female): Junior (8yrs/9yrs/10yrs) 

      11 Years 

      Senior (12yrs/13yrs) 

      School Champions  

 

Each child will need to enter at least two events on the day. If you enter the 50m Championship races you can not enter the 

25m or novelty races as they will be in different areas of the pool centre. Students will compete against students that were 

born in the same year in Freestyle only. Backstroke, Breaststroke and Butterfly compete in Junior, 11 years and Senior age 

groups. 

 

Circle the events you will participate in.  

 

Open Individual Medley (4 laps of  50m pool) 

100m Open Freestyle Events (2 laps of  50m pool) 

 

50m Events  

Freestyle (age groups)    Breaststroke (Jun, 11 Years, Sen) 

Backstroke (Jun, 11 Years, Sen)  Butterfly (Jun, 11 Years, Sen) 

 

25m Events 

Freestyle (age groups)    Breaststroke (Jun, 11 Years, Sen) 

Backstroke (Jun, 11 Years, Sen) 

 

Novelty- Competing in grades 

Kickboarding       Noodles 

 

Parents Signature:           

 

* Due back to class teachers by 4th November 2016  


